
8th February 2024.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited to be taking part in World Book Day on Thursday 7th March.

This year, to show our love of reading, we will be spreading our celebrations over a
whole two weeks of next term. Our celebrations this year include:

Event Details Date

Story Writing Competition

Yr R, 1 & 2: any length writing
Yrs 3 & 4: around 250 words
Yrs 5 & 6: around 500 words

One winner from each category will receive a
£15 Waterstones gift card.
Winners will be announced on WBD by our
visiting author.

Launch: Thurs 1st Feb
Close: Fri 23rd Feb

Extreme
Reading
Challenge

To enter, your child simply needs to:

Have a photograph taken of them reading in the
most unusual place and upload it to Google
Classroom or via message on their Class Dojo
page.

Our Reading Buddies will award prizes for the
most eye-catching photos!

Launch: Fri 23rd Feb.
Close: Thurs 7th March

Dress Up Day Come to school dressed as either your favourite
book character or wearing your pyjamas - don’t
forget to bring a bedtime story!

World Book Day: Thurs
7th March

Author &
Illustrator Visit

We are very lucky to have the author/illustrator,
Oliver Brooks visiting South Borough, to share
his love of writing and drawing with the children.

More details to follow next term…

Thurs 7th March

Please speak with your child’s class teacher or message them on Class Dojo if you have any
questions about our exciting World Book Day celebrations.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Watts & Mrs Ford


